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International Registration Plan (IRP) Renewal Extension 
 

THE ILLINOIS SECRETARY OF STATE (SOS) HAS GRANTED IRP REGISTRATIONS THAT EXPIRE MARCH 31, 
2025, AN EXTENSION UNTIL APRIL 18, 2025; NO ENFORCEMENT ACTION CONCERNING REGISTRATION TO 
BE TAKEN UNTIL AFTER APRIL 18, 2025.  

 

FOR ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS MATTER, PLEASE CALL ILLINOIS SOS AT 217-785-0309 
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